Colorado Family Church: See the Fall Color Aspens at Kenosha Pass

Adonia Hentrich
September 25, 2020

Dear families,

Roger Fuehrer has learned that the aspens at Kenosha Pass are peaking earlier than expected this year.
This weekend will be the best time to view them!

We encourage everyone to make time to enjoy God's beautiful creation :) Please go when is best for you,
but if you would like to go with other members, there will be a group going after church this Sunday at
12:30.

Please let me know if you need transportation and we will find space for you!

Sincerely,

Pastor Adonia



